
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Stonehill Widening/Improvement Project, Dana Point/San Juan 

Capistrano, California, CA-49. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Dana 

Point, located at 33282 Golden Lantern, Suite 212, Dana Point, CA 92629. The funding would 

be used to add a third lane on Stonehill Drive from Del Obispo to the freeway on-ramp at 

Camino Capistrano. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve 

traffic flows, provide more reliable travel conditions, and support economic growth and 

development. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 23 U.S.C. 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


